
 

 

    

 

    

    

  

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The WHPS Weekly 
                                  Friday 24th June 2022 

 

Dear Parents/ Carers, 

What a busy week it has been at West  
Hampstead!  
 
We started the week at Parliament Hill with the 
KS1 and KS2 Sports Day. It was a fantastic day, 
the sun was shining and the children were in  
fine form.  
 
On Thursday evening we then gathered for 
West Hampstead Performs. Miss Wells and her team put on a brilliant show and really 
showcased the amazing talent we have here in the school. 
 
On Friday we jumped into a time machine during Shannon Classes assembly and were 
taken through a years worth of learning. There was some brilliant acting, singing and 
even poetry!  
 
Finally, we even managed to fit in our class photos!  
 
We have put together a series of photos for you to enjoy and hope you all have a lovely 
weekend before another busy week.  Links to more photos from these events, will be 
available from next week. 
              Mr A Huseyin 
 



 

    

 

    

    

  

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

On Monday, Years 1 - 6 attended our annual school sports day at Parliament Hill     
running track. It was a fantastic day and the children had an amazing time                 
participating in fun games and competing against each other.   

I would like to take this opportunity to say a huge thank you to all the parents and 
families who attended. There was a wonderful energy all day and the children          
responded really well to your support, so thank you from all the staff.  

I would also like to say a huge thank you to Karl Beckford, Hayden Thomas, Daniel 
Walsh and all of Team Kickstart for preparing the events and being so dedicated to the 
children's learning in PE this year.  

Team Kickstart joined us in September and have had a great impact on the school 
since their arrival. The lessons have always been very engaging, children have    
attended regular sports competitions and we have also been able to provide a range 
of after school sports clubs. Thank you Team Kickstart.  

 

Aran Huseyin 

 

SPORTS DAY 2022 



 

    

 

    

  
  

  

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

    

 

    

    

  

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

WEST HAMPSTEAD PERFORMS 

Music evening started with an Art Exhibition  which was put  together by  Ms Shafer,  

showcasing  fabulous art that children have produced across the school during their 

lessons and After School Art Club. 

Nursery’s Bog Babies  models were a hit with all parents and  children. 

 

 



 

    

 

    

    

  

 

 

 
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

After two years without a whole school music evening, we came back with a 

bang! What a wonderful evening filled with performances of children from the 

EYFS through to Year 6. 

We were treated to a mixture of solos, instrumental, group and dance           

performances, from Reception’s singalong complete with signs to Year Four’s 

recorder ensemble, from Year 1 and 2 singing their hearts out to our WHPS 

Choir closing the evening! It was a pleasure to see the range of instrumental 

performances, with drums, piano, violin and recorders to name a few. 

I would like to say a massive thank you to all of our amazing performers!  

They couldn’t have prepared completely on their own, so I would like to say a 

huge thank you to all the talented parents, class teachers and music teachers 

for preparing the children so well….and for all those who came along for being 

a great audience!!! 

Miss Wells 



 



 

 

 

EVENTS NEXT WEEK 

 

MONDAY:             Proposed painting of the Mill Lane Bridge starts 

       Seine Class Swimming PM 

       13:30-15:00 Fellows Royal Academy of Music visit  Nursery 

TUESDAY:                  Forest School—Reception Avon AM 

WEDNESDAY:       Cricket Tournament @ Regents Park 

       Thames Swimming PM 

THURSDAY:      Forest School—Reception Avon AM 

FRIDAY:      9:00 Unveiling of Beryl Gilroy Mural 

       9:30– 10:30 Prospective Parents Tour 

       2:45-3:15 Golden Time 

SATURDAY:    2:00 PM– 4:00 PM SUMMER FAIR 

        



 

    

Plant sale  

Thank you to everyone who bought a plant at the plant sale last week.  

We raise an additional £100 we will put towards activities for our children.  

We ran our planting event for the first time this year. Children were able to buy a 
pot and choose their seeds for £1 in April. Then in June we invited them back for a 
chance to win a prize.  
We also ran a plant sale where families were able to buy window sill house plants 
and fruit and vegetable plants.  

We'd love to hear what you thought. Should we make it an annual thing?  

> Vote Yes or No 

Summer Fair 

A reminder that the summer fair is next Saturday (2nd July) from  

2-4 pm. We can't wait to welcome you.  

Raffle Tickets  

We're holding a huge raffle at the   
Summer Fair with amazing prizes. You 
need to be in it to win it, so don't forget 
to buy your tickets! The deadline for 
returning tickets is Friday 1st July or 
buy them at the fair.  

You will have found raffle tickets in 
your book bags. If you would like more 
tickets for friends and family, please 
collect them from the school office.  

Tickets are £1 each or £5 for a strip. 
You don't need to be at the fair to win 
your prize. Just make sure your name 
and number are on the back and we 
will notify you if you're a winner.  

> See our full list of prizes 

https://forms.gle/uednB8SZoDKFbSNh6
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1RUweEt2epukqS_eJqociYtG0qJOy0SGU/view?usp=sharing


 

    

 

    

Bake sale  

We plan to have our usual cake stall at the summer fair and are looking for cupcakes, 
biscuits,  muffins, tarts.... whatever you can make to fill it up.  

Please bring your tasty treats to the school on the day of the fair. Savoury or sweet.  

 

Small prizes 

If you have any small party bag fillers that you don't want anymore, please bring them 
to the office. They make great prizes for the winners of the stall games and you get to 
clear them out of your house..... at least until they win them back :) 

--  

Twitter: www.Twitter.com/WestHampPSA 

Facebook: www.Facebook.com/WestHampsteadPSA 

Easyfundraising: https://www.Easyfundraising.org.uk/invite/YX3SS5/ 

AmazonSmile: https://smile.amazon.co.uk/ch/1087315-0   

Email: WestHampsteadPSA@gmail.com 

Website: www.westhampstead.camden.sch.uk/psa 
       

Auction Prizes 

 

Straight after the raffle, we will also be 
holding an auction.  

We have Climbing wall sessions, Theatre 
tickets, Arsenal goodies, Chanel No.5 and 
more, You can bid for these items and the 
highest bidder wins.  

If you wish to bid for these prizes, but 
you're unable to make the fair, please 
email westhampsteadpsa@gmail.com 
and we can bid on your behalf.  

> See our list of auction prizes  

http://www.twitter.com/WestHampPSA
http://www.facebook.com/WestHampsteadPSA
https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/invite/YX3SS5/
https://smile.amazon.co.uk/ch/1087315-0
mailto:WestHampsteadPSA@gmail.com
https://www.westhampstead.camden.sch.uk/psa
mailto:westhampsteadpsa@gmail.com
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1lvR7iOb2__2pk3NLruw4XtPxJ4aF_RCu/view?usp=sharing

